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Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

sidewalk to MMC garage 

Zack Barowitz <zbarowitz@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 10, 2018 at 6:24 PM
To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>, Stuart O'Brien <sgo@portlandmaine.gov>

Tuck, Nell;
Did my comment about the sidewalk leading to the garage make it to the Planning Board? If not can you send it along to
them? Here it is again:
I noticed on one of the renderings of the front of the proposed MMC garage  that there is a large open grassy space to the
right of the driveway but only a narrow strip of paved sidewalk on the left side (when facing the garage). I'd like to see those
spaces evened out a little bit, a wider sidewalk with a row of trees on the side would make a great difference. The sidewalk
as rendered does not look pleasant for pedestrians. 
Thank you,
Zack
 
 
--  
207-838-6120
917-696-5649 
ZacharyBarowitz.com 
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